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Mark Moores's Statement on Second Gentleman Doug 

Emhoff’s NM Campaign Stop 

“Instead of showing any real leadership on the issues that matter to hardworking New 

Mexicans, Melanie Stansbury’s campaign is rolling out the red carpet for a political photo 

op. While Albuquerque is experiencing a record homicide rate, Second Gentleman Doug 

Emhoff should be spending his day meeting with law enforcement, the families of these 

victims, and city leadership to see how the federal government can help us clean up our 

streets. Melanie loves to brag about her ‘grit and determination,’ but it’s clear she’s only 

determined to fit in with the DC elites and be a rubber stamp for their radical agenda that 

punishes New Mexicans.”  

 

 

The Republican Party of New Mexico (RPNM) advances the ideals of individual liberties for 

the advancement of its citizens and the greater prosperity of our communities 

throughout New Mexico. Led by an Executive Board and its Chairman, former NM 

Congressman Steve Pearce, RPNM serves all New Mexicans via its headquarters in 

Albuquerque and can be contacted at (505) 298-3662. 
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